
 Do you have a passion for ensuring quality in
education?

Can you advocate for children?

Do you have skills to offer a leadership team, possibly
with a background in premises, HR, education, welfare
or education?

Can you work as a member of a team?

Would you like to volunteer and ‘give something back’
to support our school community?

Seeking Parent Governors

KINGSWOOD NURSERY SCHOOL

Kingswood Nursery School: https://kingswood.herts.sch.uk/

Briar Road, Watford, WD25 0DX     admin@kingswood.herts.sch.uk       Tel: 01923 672531 

 We are looking for proactive parents, who can work as a member of
a team, to enhance the Leadership and Management of our school. 

You would need to commit to attending 7 meetings a year, plus
additional visits to school, and participating in regular training.

This is a voluntary role.

In April 2023 Ofsted stated “Leaders want the very best for all
children. As a result, children learn a lot while they are at

Kingswood. The nursery gets children’s education off to an
exceptionally good start.”

 If you are interested in finding out more about the role and
coming to visit, please speak to Mrs Macdonald at the gate or  get

in touch via the office: admin@kingswood.herts.sch.uk

We would love you to join us.!

https://kingswood.herts.sch.uk/

